
	
	

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Press Release No.: 2017‐0012 

 
November 15, 2017 

Presiding Judge Michael C. Dunston wishes to advise all prospective jurors, the general 
public and members of the Virgin Islands Bar of the following revised schedule for jury 
service in the St. Thomas/St. John District: 

Jurors in the District of St. Thomas-St. John who were scheduled to report to the Superior 
Court of the Virgin Islands for orientation on September 13th and 14th are advised that 
their reporting dates have been rescheduled as follows: 

 

Original Reporting Date                               New Reporting Date 
 Wednesday, September 13, 2017           Friday, November 17, 2017 

 
 Thursday, September 14, 2017               Monday, November 20, 2017 

 

Reporting times by group of 9:00a.m. and 1:00p.m. remain the same on each day.  Should 
you have any questions and or concerns regarding this matter, please contact the Office 
of Jury Management at the Superior Court by calling (340) 774-6680 extensions. 6510, 
8221 or 8222. 

Additionally, all jurors who served on jury duty during the months of April through June 
may pick up their checks Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 
p.m., except on holidays.  Checks will be distributed in the Office of Jury Management at 
the Alexander Farrelly Justice Complex in St. Thomas. 

 

 
 
 

 

For more information, contact: 
Regina deChabert Petersen, Administrator of Courts 

Judicial Branch of the Virgin Islands 
P.O. Box 590 

St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands 00804 

Tel: (340) 774‐2237    Fax: (340) 774‐2258    TTY: (340) 693-4118 
Regina.Petersen@vicourts.org 

www.visupremecourt.org  


